
 

 

  

IMPORTANT DATES BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

FLEETWOOD AREA YOUTH 
FOOTBALL & CHEERLEADING ASSOCIATION 

NEWSLETTER 

  
MARCH 23, 2022 

 
HAPPY SPRING! Registration is open through MAY 31, 2022 and is FREE for the entire month of MARCH for 
both football and cheer. Beginning April 1, 2022, registration fees will be $20 for Flags and $50 for the Mighty 
Mite, Mite and Midget levels.  
 
For more information regarding registration including fees, fundraising requirements, volunteering, etc., please 
visit www.fayfca.com.  

 

 

3/1/2022 – 5/31/2022: On-line Registration 

8/8/2022: Heat Acclimation Week 

8/15/2022: Start of Full Practice (inc. Flags) 

TBD: In-Person Registration 

TBD: Big Cats Bingo Event 

Jaxson Ogin 3/10 

Elizah Snyder–Reyes 3/11 

Cole Weidner 3/16 

Gracen Torres 3/16 

Amiah Tirado-Rohrbach 3/21 

Jullianna Dissinger 3/25 

Brooklyn Slifer 3/28 

Connor Kelly 3/29 
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Board Members are present throughout the year at practices, games, and other FAYFCA functions and 
meetings. This segment is an opportunity to learn more about each Board Member and who they are behind 
the title. For this week’s MEET THE BOARD segment, we focus on the two ladies at the top. 

     

PRESIDENT – Alexandria (Alex) Peters 

Alex has been with FAYFCA for 
the past five (5) seasons. She is a 
part of the Berks Area Youth 
Cheerleading League Competition 
Board.. Her family has resided in 
Fleetwood since the early 
1970’s.  This is Alex’s first 
season as FAYFCA President. 
Her 2022 goal is to make sure we 
all have an enjoyable and safe 
season.   

 

 
VICE PRESIDENT – Julie Weismuller 

Julie has served on the 
FAYFCA Board for the last 
three (3) seasons, but has 
been a part of the organization 
for six (6). She truly enjoys the 
family atmosphere that 
organization brings. Julie also 
serves as Vice President of 
BAYCL (Berks Area Youth 
Cheerleading League).   

   

 

 
Flag Football is a fun start to learning and developing some of the various skills that will be 
used once one moves onto tackle. Flag Football defensive drills include various flag pulling 
drills and breaking on the ball (identifying the ball carrier and running toward them).   

 

 

Cheerleading is first and foremost meant to be fun. There can be competitions and the 
expectations within your group may be high, however, always make sure that if you make a 
mistake, just pick up and continue on to the next move.  Always keep going and remember 
smile, sparkle, shine!  

 

 

 

Website: 

 

Email:  Next Meeting: 
www.fayfca.com president@fayfca.com Monday, April 4, 2022 @ 630PM 

 

 

 


